APPROVAL SHEET
The following is intended as a summary of significant actions taken at the meeting of the Board
of Directors of the Aliquippa School District held on Wednesday, December 2, 2015. The
meeting was called to order at 6:03 p.m.
1. Mr. Terry Swanson was elected as School Board President.

2. Ms. Elverna Cuffie was elected as School Board Vice-President.

3. Ms. Sandra Gill was appointed the BVIU representative to fill the unexpired term of Mr.
Marques Henderson. The term will expire June 30, 2017.

4. Approved the deliberation and regular board meeting schedule for 2016.
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